Osher Lifelong Learning at U-M

The building where the OLLI offices reside, the Turner Senior Resource
Center, is now open Monday through Friday, however OLLI office staff is
only in the building on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays from 9am-5pm.
In order to ensure the safety of our members and staff, masks are required
in the building. Please feel free to drop in to pick up our new catalog and
ask any questions. Our fall programming will remain virtual.



